
NINNESCAH RURAL ELECTRIC COOPERATIVE  

                                                              IS AWARDING                                            

4 – $1000  SCHOLARSHIPS 

Ninnescah’s Board of Directors have decided to award  

4 - $1000 scholarships in 2022 for high school juniors or 

seniors whose parents or guardians receive electric 

service from Ninnescah. 

 

Applications are due in Ninnescah’s office by Friday 

January 7, 2022.  All applicants will receive a student 

packet reference kit to study for a written examination 

and interviews at Ninnescah’s office in February. Winners 

 will be selected at that time and will be announced at 

our Annual Meeting on the evening of March 15, 2022 at 

the Pratt Municipal Building.   

 

Typically, Ninnescah sponsors two trips every year for 

high school sophomores or juniors whose parents or 

guardians receive electric service from Ninnescah. One 

trip is a Youth Tour to Washington D.C. and the other trip is 

a Youth Leadership Camp near Steamboat Springs, 

Colorado.  Due to the COVID-19 restrictions/changes for 

the Summer of 2022 trips, our board of director’s decided 

to award 4 - $1000 scholarships this year. 

 

Please contact Nancy Aschenbrenner at 800-828-5538 for 

more information. 


